
 

March 28, 2012 
 
Re:  Blue Book Advertising 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We have been advertising in the Blue Book since 1999.  We have discontinued 
other advertising in the past couple years due to the success we have had with Blue 
Book.  We are getting productive leads on a daily basis.  We have gained several 
new long term valuable clients thanks to Blue Book. 
 
Thank you for helping to grow our business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Scott Sherwood 
Controller 


